Avon Old Farmé Road Realignment and Improvements

COMMENTS

Date:

The Connecticut Department of Transportation is interested in your ideas and comments on the proposed
Avon Old Farms Road Realignment and Improvements in Avon, CT.

Please complete this self-addressed form (please print clearly) and mail by August 7, 2020 (Postage
required). Comments can also be emailed to dot.environmentalplanning@ct.gov by August 7, 2020.

Name Address

City State Zip Code

I have been informed about this project primarily through: (Please select one)
_ Newsletters  _ Public Meetings  __ Newspaper Advertisement _ Website
_Radio _ Newspaper Articles _ Friends/Neighbors _ Other

COMMENTS: (PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY)

THANK YOU FOR YOUR PARTICIPATION.



FOLD HERE AND STAPLE

POSTAGE
REQUIRED

Kevin Fleming

Connecticut Department of Transportation
Office of Environmental Planning

2800 Berlin Turnpike

Newington, CT 06131



